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Workwell Audit 
As a result of a Workwell Health and Safety Audit held at Windsor Regional Hospital (WRH) from 
September 17 to the 19, 2012, by the Workplace Safety & Insurance Board (WSIB) Prevention Services 
Branch, WRH  has passed with a positive score of 85.3%. An outstanding score of 840 was achieved out of   
a possible 985. The representative conducting the audit stated that the score indicates that a formalized 
Health and Safety program exists in our organization. All staff are to be complimented for the positive 
actions taken to assist with preventing workplace injuries and illness. 

Breast Health 
As of November 5, 2012, breast screening that has been provided in the past at the Ontario Breast 
Screening Program (OBSP) site on Walker Road will be provided in the Breast Health Centre at Windsor 
Regional Hospital - Met Campus. The Walker Road site will be closing. Only the location of care will change 
- the organization and high quality standards of OBSP will remain the same and the hallmark services of 
OBSP will continue. The newly designed program will provide greater access to screening for breast, 
colorectal and cervical cancers.  

Congratulations Daniel Johnson Award Winners 
Congratulations to  Lisa Barbour and Tawni Price, winners of the 2012 Daniel Johnson Award. The annual 
award was established by the family of Daniel Johnson in connection with the Education Endowment Fund 
that they established.  Lisa and Tawni are RNs on the Oncology Unit, They are the second winners of the 
award and are recognized for their exemplary care that includes pain management and compassionate care 
for their cancer patients.  

Doctors Without Borders 
On October 16th, Dr. Richard Heinzl, Founder of Doctors Without Borders will be speaking in Windsor at 
St. Clair College for the Arts Tickets for dinner are $80 and are available by calling Melissa Johnson at 
258-1883 or by emailing mjohnson@leadershipwindsor-essex.org.  Everyone is welcome! 

Nominate a Nurse for a Daisy Award 
Nominations are open for the bi-annual Daisy Nursing Awards. Anyone may visit www.wrh.on.ca or look for 
nomination forms at each campus. Call ext. 72323 for more information. The Daisy Award is an International 
program that awards and celebrates clinical skill and compassionate care provided by nurses. Daisy is an 
acronym for ‘Diseases attacking the Immune System’. The awards were initiated by the family of J. Patrick 
Barnes who created a Foundation in his memory.   

Did you know?  
The WRH Foundation raised $4.7 million in its last fiscal year. 

Funds raised support Windsor Regional Hospital equipment and programs.   
The Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.  

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  
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